
 23rd February 2018

Mr Darrell Williams,
Secretary, Probus Association of WA,
PO Box 3063
SHELLEY, WA 6148

Dear Darrell,

It's that time of year again when we are ending one financial year, starting another, 
preparing for our annual general meeting and making changes to the way we do 
things.

At our general meeting on Wednesday, 7th February it was unanimously decided that 
we should not renew our membership of the Probus Association of WA at the end of 
the present Probus year.

Yours sincerely,

Wendy Wildman,
Secretary 

DENMARK RIVER PROBUS CLUB INC
PO Box 1039

DENMARK WA 6333

General meetings are held at

10am on the first Wednesday of each month

at the

Denmark Country Club

South Coast Highway, Denmark

Website - www.denmarkriverprobus.org.au

Email – secretary@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

http://www.denmarkriverprobus.org.au/

